
  
Friday, October 22, 2021 

Dear FSE Families, 

Our Professional Learning Day on October 18 proved very successful as many staff had 
the opportunity to participate in a variety of activities.  

It is with great appreciation that we say “Thank You!” to our families who were able to 
participate in the student/parent/teacher conferences this past week. We know how 
important it is for home and school to work together to support our students and each 
other and we appreciate the opportunity to connect with you. 

If you have not yet had a chance to check out our virtual Book Fair don’t worry, there’s 
still time.  You have until October 25 to get your orders in. Check out our school website 
for more information!  

Another important “Thank You” goes out to our families who supported our Dieleman 
fundraiser which was organized by our amazing Parent Society! Funds raised will be put 
to good use by investing back into our school community. 

A friendly reminder, we are holding the first Fort Saskatchewan Elementary Foodbank 
Drive of the year until Friday, October 29. All donations are gratefully accepted. Here is 
a list of currently most needed items: 

• Small jars of jam 
• NUT FREE school snacks (i.e. fruit roll ups or fruit snacks, individually packaged 

cookies, etc.) 
• Fruit cups 
• Pudding 
• Canned meat 
• Oatmeal 

Thank you in advance for any support you might be able to provide! 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5166327
https://www.fortelem.ca/about/calendar#/event/2021/10/18/447670//4515/1634536800/1634623199/true
https://www.fortelem.ca/about/calendar#/event/2021/10/18/447670//4515/1634536800/1634623199/true


Coming up next week, we have our picture retakes for Ms. Olsen’s class on Wednesday, 
October 27, and Ms. Thompson’s class, as well as all students in grades 1 to 6, on 
Thursday, October 28. 

Here is a link to the unofficial Election 2021 results. We expect official results will be 
announced today. Welcome to the new board members! 

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely,  

  

Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.  

Principal 

Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School 

 
 
 
 

https://www.eips.ca/trustees/election-2021/results

